
Florida Housing Finance Corporation will hold a Workshop on Request for Applications (RFA) 

2020-302 Community Development Block Grant-Disaster Recovery (CDBD-DR) in Monroe 

County on Tuesday, December 10, 2019 beginning at 2:00 p.m. Eastern Time. 

 

The workshop will be available by telephone or interested parties may attend in person at Florida 

Housing's offices located at 227 N. Bronough Street, Tallahassee, Florida, with the opportunity 

for the public to provide comments and suggestions.  

 

The agenda for the workshop and call-in information will be posted to the website prior to the 

workshop. A Listserv will be issued when this information is available. 

 


